@ (9 Happy Teachers’ Day!

A very bright and good morning to all teaching staff, girls and boys, ladies and gentlemen
of Lodge Group of Schools! T hope everybody is feeling great today!

Today we are celebrating a very special occasion, Teachers’ Day! It gives me immense
pleasure to talk about the main personalities of the day, our very own teachers and our
teaching assistants!

Looking back to years 2020 until 2022, those pandemic years have not been easy with all
of us. Those few years have given us tough challenging times, but our teachers were
always here; a beacon of hope and support for our children.

Teaching is not a service, profession, or job. It is a pillar of society. Teachers play such
key roles in education and our student’s life. Even after our students have completed their
studies and left Lodge.

Teaching is both an honour and a huge responsibility as it greatly impacts the students’
growth, development, and well-being. Teachers have numerous vital and core roles in the
education of students, society and our country.

Our teachers stand by us at every step to guide, motivate and inspire us to be a better
person to others and to ourselves and bring about positive social changes in society. They
prepare us to tackle any challenging situation in life through knowledge, patience and
love. They taught us to fight fairly and pick ourselves up again after we fall.

I would like to thank all the teachers on behalf of each and every student for your
unwavering support.

Allow me to quote these:

“Technology is just a tool. In terms of getting the kids working together and motivating
them, the teacher is the most important.’

‘It’s the teacher that makes the difference, not the classroom.’

On behalf of Lodge Group of Schools, I wish all of our teachers and teaching assistants
A Very Happy Teachers’ Day 2023!




